
On Jan 13, 2022, at 2:35 PM, Jonathan Bilby <JBilby@cityofpensacola.com> wrote: 

  
Good Afternoon Ms. Myers, 
I wanted to inform you of a tree removal request that pertains to a development in your district. The 
project is for a new car wash at 2660 Creighton Road and includes a demolition of an existing vacant 
building and parking lot. There are live oaks being removed from the existing site but the developer is 
retaining 58” of trees beyond the minimum 10% for a total of 93” retained.  They are mitigating by paying 
$10,000 into the tree fund. I will be glad to go over the plans with you if you want. .A screenshot of the 
removal table from the plans is attached.  
  
The plans are approved but we will withhold the permit until the required signs are in place for 14 days. 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Regards, 
Jonathan 
  
Jonathan Bilby, MCP, CFM 
Building Official 
Visit us at http://cityofpensacola.com 
222 W Main St. 
Pensacola, FL 32502 
Office: 850.436-5600 
Fax: 850.595.1464 
jbilby@cityofpensacola.com 
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Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, any written communication created or received 
by City of Pensacola officials and employees will be made available to the public and media, upon 
request, unless otherwise exempt. Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not 
want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to 
this office. Instead, contact our office by phone or in writing. 
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